
Kaikorai Primary School Redevelopment
Notice of Tyne Street Traffic Management
Dear Neighbour,

Naylor Love Construction is planning on forming temporary vehicle access off Tyne Street turning circle to

safely access work zones for demolition and construction as part of the Kaikorai Primary School

Redevelopment at 22 Tyne Street Dunedin. There will be a traffic management plan in place to safely direct

pedestrians across the road whilst the footpath is closed, but we endeavour to keep the turning circle

operational. As approved by DCC Transport, the temporary road will be formed on 31st August and will be in

place for four months.

If you have any questions or concerns about this activity or the project, please feel to contact Naylor Love

Site Manager Monty Wong, on 021 709 298 or monty.wong@naylorlove.co.nz. Alternatively, Logic Group

Project Manager, Cameron Olsen, as the Ministry of Education Representative, can be contacted below.

Ministry of Education Representative

Cameron Olsen on 021 292 2790 or camerono@logicgroup.co.nz

Kind Regards

Naylor Love Project Manager

Sam Brunt

021 797 103, sam.brunt@naylorlove.co.nz


